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Friends’ meeting 

 

Don’t forget you are 

warmly invited to our first 

Friends’ meeting of the 

year on Wednesday 19th 

November from 3:45 – 

4:45.  Mrs Sanders has kindly offered to look 

after any children whose parents are attending 

and Mrs Brammer will be making cake.  We look 

forward to seeing as many parents as possible.  

It would be especially nice to welcome lots of 

new Y3 parents. 
 

Harvest 

 

You are invited to our Harvest Celebration at 2pm 

on Friday 21st October.   

Donations would be very much appreciated. Please 

see Newsletter 5 for donations requested. 

After the service children will be allowed to leave 

school early with a parent.  If you are unable to 

attend and would like your child to be collected by 

someone else, please send a note to the class 

teacher giving permission for them to be taken 

and the name of the person who will be collecting 

them.  

This will avoid any unwelcome surprises for those 

parents who turn up finding themselves having to 

track down their child who has gone home with a 

well-meaning friend. 
 

Choir 

 

You will have your first opportunity of the year to 

hear our newly expanded choir (of 100!) perform 

at our Harvest Celebration. 

Young Voices - Don’t forget the deadline for reply 

slips and payment is Wednesday 19th October. 

Parent Forum 

 

So far we have six parents who have volunteered 

for our Parent Forum.  Past topics of discussion 

from Parent Forum meetings have been: Parent 

Consultation format changes, reporting to 

parents, school catering arrangements, cycling to 

school, parent parking, clubs, etc…  

Please have a careful think if you would like to 

get involved.  The commitment is one meeting 

per term – 23rd November ’16, 1st February ’17 

and 14th June ’17. 

  E-mail an ‘Expression of Interest’ to 

‘questions@’. 

 

Breakfast Club and After School Club 

 

We are trialling 

electronic 

booking for our  

‘Out of School’ 

care for next 

half term.   

We will guarantee places for all electronic 

booking made by the deadline of  

Wednesday 19th October. 

After this point if you wish to book or cancel 

either club it will be necessary to contact Mrs 

Jackson via  

kjackson@thomasrussell-junior.staffs.sch.uk  

Early Birds 8:00 – 8:45, costs £3 per session.  

Night Owls 3:30 – 5:45, costs £8 per session. 

There is a discount for those booking full time. 

www.school interviews.co.uk   

The codes are: Breakfast Club - 3PEQW  

 After School Club - PT3FG 

 
Best wishes, Mrs S Sharpe 
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